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August Newsletter 2023 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

The summer is flying by and school will be starting back soon. 

Many field trips were enjoyed, friendships were strengthened, 

and memories were made! We hope to carry the momentum 

right into the new school year. Here are some of our favorite 

moments over the past month: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events & 

Birthdays 

August 2 

Ms. Gayla’s Birthday 

August 11 

Annual Registration is due on 

Friday: 

$60 for schoolagers & $70 for 

infants, toddlers, and 

preschoolers. 

August 25 

Last day of Camp Discovery! 

August 28 

Ms. Sydney’s Birthday 

First day of school! 

Mrs. Starr’s Joke of the 

Month:  

Where do sheep go on 

vacation? 

S∀ꟽ∀H-∀∀ꓭ ǝɥʇ oꓕ 

Figure 1: Ms. Angie’s infants & 

toddlers having fun with water play! 

Figure 2: Toddlers taking turns 

revving their engines! 
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Figure 5: Splashing in the 

summer storm puddles!! 

Figure 3: Making pizzas and comparing recipes! 

Figure 4: We had a 

wonderful time at the 

Greensboro Children’s 

Museum! 

Figure 6: Making sock puppets at 

the Burlington Sock Puppets 

game!! 


